
Join us on Tuesday, May 22nd at Sprinkles Ice 
Cream Shoppe and support the SHS Band!

Bring in this flyer on May 22, 2018, show it on your smartphone or tell 
the cashier that you’re supporting the Schaumburg High School Band 

and 20% of your purchase will be donated!

Sprinkles Ice Cream Shoppe is located at 1405 W. Schaumburg Road.
Hours on Tuesday: 3:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

“From Many, One!”


